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 The Australian Pesticides and Veterinary Medicines Authority have recently highlighted the risks of buying vet 
medicines from overseas websites.  Get fortnightly regular updates from the APVMA.  Pet owners need to be 
aware that buying veterinary medicines from overseas websites may cost them more than they think.  
Authorities warn that purchasing veterinary medicines from overseas internet distributors is a risky business. 
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